
ATTENTION 
MOSCOW BOROUGH RESIDENTS

TYLER TECHNOLOGIES DATA COLLECTORS

 WILL BE IN THE MOSCOW BOROUGH LATER THIS WEEK 
AS PART OF THE REASSESSMENT EFFORT ON BEHALF OF 

LACKAWANNA COUNTY

ALL DATA COLLECTORS WILL BE WEARING A YELLOW REFLECTIVE SAFETY
VEST WITH TYLER PRINTED ON THE BACK

LACKAWANNA COUNTY ISSUED IDENTIFICATION TO BE WORN 
ALONG WITH LACKAWANNA COUNTY STAMPED LANYARDS 

YOU CAN SEE THE DATA COLLECTORS AND 
THEIR VEHICLES ON THE LINK BELOW

https://empower.tylertech.com/rs/015-NUU-525/images/lackawanna-county-data-collectors.pdf

https://empower.tylertech.com/rs/015-NUU-525/images/lackawanna-county-data-collectors.pdf

